
From: SARA COOTS <scoots1209@gmail.com> 

Date: August 24, 2025 at 9:15:09 AM CDT 

Subject: District 2-S3 Update: Flood Disaster Relief Efforts & How You Can Help 

 

Dear LCIF Club Coordinators, 

I hope you are doing well. 

I wanted to take a moment to update you on the ongoing efforts within our district and across 

the state in response to the devastating floods that have affected several Texas communities 

since July 4th. 

Thanks to the leadership of our Council Chair, Dr. Kathy Summers, Texas Lions have been 

awarded a Statewide Major Catastrophe Grant from LCIF for $100,000. This grant is designated 

to support relief efforts in three impacted districts, including our own District 2-S3. 

In addition to this statewide grant, District 2-S3 has been awarded an Emergency Grant of 

$15,000 from LCIF to provide immediate assistance to those affected in our region. 

To continue expanding our efforts, District 2-S3 is now actively collecting donations from local 

clubs in preparation for applying for an LCIF Matching Grant. Your support is essential as we 

strive to maximize aid for our communities. 

If your club is interested in contributing, you may send donations in the following ways: 

Option 1 – Send to the District 

Make checks payable to: 

District 2-S3 Flood Disaster Relief Fund 

Mail to: 

Lions Club District 2-S3 

P.O. Box 1749 

Wimberley, Texas 78676 

Option 2 – Send directly to LCIF 

Mail to: 

LCIF 

Department 4547 

Carol Stream, IL 60122-4547 

Be sure to: 



• Mark checks clearly for “Disaster Relief Fund” 

• Include your individual membership number (if donating as an individual) 

• Include your club number (if donating as a club) 

If you prefer, feel free to contact me directly—I would be happy to assist with handling the 

paperwork or answering any questions you may have. If you are unable to make a financial 

donation, I will be sending an email out to you with a list of needed items that you may want to 

collect and donate to designated areas  

Your dedication and support make a real difference. Thank you for continuing to live out our 

mission of service during these challenging times. 

 

Sara Kennedy Coots 

scoots1209@gmail.com 

281-850-4279 

District 2-S3 LCIF Coordinator 
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